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Need Determinations  
The Division of Health Service Regulation’s basic position continues to be that additional 
ICF/MR beds in North Carolina is in conflict with the experience and practice of surrounding 
states that indicate that North Carolina has a more than adequate number of ICF/MR beds in 
comparison to other southeastern states.  

Through the standard methodology, it is determined that there is no need for additional 
ICF/MR beds anywhere in the state. 

 
 
 
 
 


